
My dear colleagues in the ISSMGE family

The new look bulletin was release on March 20th, 2024, with an exciting first issue of 

volume 18 (after 17 years), and can be viewed on our website here! It took the 

modern form of an e-magazine with easy page flipping, popup photos, enclosed 

videos, and more…  I am hereby inviting every member society, corporate associate, 

board level committee, technical committee, and of course members of the board, to 

send their articles about their activities and events to publish in our next bulletin 

issue that will be out by the end of June 2024.  

Your participation, insights, experiences, and leadership in geotechnical engineering 

are invaluable to our community and to the success of our new bulletin..

Please submit your articles by June 15th ,2024, to the ISSMGE Bulletin Team :

bulletin@issmge.org

Thank you for your continued commitment to promoting our geotechnical 

engineering profession.

Warm regards,  

    Dr. Marc Ballouz

    President ISSMGE 

https://www.issmge.org/publications/issmge-bulletin
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